



This is the website of the Brussels Gay Sports – a non-profit organization.

Our mailing address is rue du Marché au Charbon 42, at 1000 Brussels.

Our non-profit organization registration number is 1583691.

Our company number is BE 0445.186.646.

The following information will be saved whenever you visit our website:

- your email address whenever you communicate with us by email,
- all information you deliberately gave us.

All information will only be used for internal communication and will not be transferred to other organizations.

We do not have partnerships or privileged connections with online advertisement companies.

If you would like to contact our organization about the privacy policy and the above practices, you can send us a letter using our postal address.

• Email communication

If you do not want to receive our newsletter any longer from our organization, please unsubscribe from the BGS newsletter.

Mailing address

You will receive the requested information on the mailing address you communicated on the website.

According to the law, visitors of our website can refuse the use of personal information for marketing purposes. Whenever you feel concerned, please contact us on the above address.

If you do not wish to receive any of our newsletters, phone calls or mails from one of our companies, please contact the Robinson Service of the Belgian Direct Marketing Association:

- by calling the free number 0800-91 887,
- on the mailing address: ABMD, Robinson List, Buro & Design Center, Esplanade du Heysel B46, at 1020 Brussels,
- online: http://www.robinsonlist.be/



BGS could use customer information for new purposes, not yet included in our privacy policy. We will of course contact you before using your information for these new purposes, so you are informed about the changes in our privacy policy. You are free to refuse the use of your personal information for these new purposes.

According to the law, all visitors of our website can access the information related to them. If you would like to access your information, please contact us at the above mentioned address. According to the law, all visitors of our website have the opportunity to correct information about them whenever this seems to be necessary. If you would like to correct false information about yourself, please contact us at the above mentioned address.

Whenever you think our website does not respect our privacy policy like stated, please contact:

- our organization on the above mentioned address,
- the Monitoring Committee of BDMA by mail on privacy@bdma.be or to Buro & Design Center, Esplanade du Heysel B46, at 1020 Brussels,
- the Commission for the Protection of Privacy (Boulevard de Waterloo 115, at 1000 Brussels).